
The Annual Elected Auditor Reorganization Meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m. on 
Wednesday, January 4, 2024.   

In attendance were John Eldridge (Elected Auditor), Dana Alan (Township Supervisor), 
Christina Casey (Township Secretary), Barbara Golio (resident and CPS), her husband 
Steven Sprowly (resident and CPA), and Megan Emery (Elected Auditor). 

 

Motions: 

 

• Megan Emery made a motion to approve the minutes of January 10, 2023, Auditors 
Meeting.  It was seconded by John Eldridge and approved unanimously.  

• Megan Emery made a motion to elect John Eldridge as Chair, Megan Emery as Vice-
Chair, and Jamie McVickar as Secretary.  It was seconded by John Eldridge and 
approved unanimously. 

• Megan Emery made a motion to approve the mileage rate at .67 per mile for West 
Vincent Township, in accordance with IRS regulations.  The motion was seconded by 
John Eldridge and approved unanimously.   

• Megan Emery made a motion to consider holding a regular monthly meeting to 
include the elected auditors, township manager, township supervisor, and township 
secretary.     Ideally, the meeting would be held on the second Wednesday of the 
month, before the Monday Board of Supervisors meeting.  The draft purpose of the 
meeting is to flesh out questions, concerns, and processes used in the financial 
reporting for West Vincent for that reporting period.  A pre-review of the reports 
in tandem with the in-person meeting the Wednesday before will ultimately, 
and optimistically, allow for better and more efficient public meetings, improve 
morale, and resident relationships.  And achieve the transparency desired.  

 


